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Date: May 10, 2017 
Respondent: Bradley G. Mullins  
Witness: Bradley G. Mullins 
 

PACIFIC POWER DATA REQUEST NO. 0011 TO BOISE: 

Please refer to Exhibit No. BGM-1T, p. 32. Mr. Mullins states that declining allocation factors 
should be taken into consideration when evaluating stranded costs. Should allocation factors be 
considered when evaluating stranded costs for a utility which only serves one state? 
 
RESPONSE TO PACIFIC POWER DATA REQUEST NO. 0011: 

To the extent that a utility, which serves only one state, relies on interjurisdictional cost 
allocation factors, those factors are appropriately considered when evaluating stranded costs.  
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